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Ottawa, 11th December 1909.

sir,-

Referning to letter to you of the 10th ultimo and your

reply of the 4th instant regarding the proposal to erect an

Agenoy house, I beg to say that when the owner of the land

which it is desired to obtain as a sight for the building returns

home you should at once interview him in the matter and report

full particulars as to the terms of purchase, value ofod-

ments of the lot etc. to the Department. I may add that it will

not be necessary to obtain a surrender of the land in question,

Your lobedient servant,

Secretary.

J. Pitre, Esq.

Indian Agent,

point a la Garde, Que.
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